
 

Report of:  Inspector 2302 Nigel Colston
Officer presenting report:  

Crime & ASB

 Filwood Knowle W Hill Neighbourhood 
Partnership 
area 

Bristol 
South

Bristol 
Total

Criminal Damage 275 117 111 503 1898 4741

Burglary 55 45 46 146 673 2120

Non dwelling burglary 36 38 51 125 598 2014

Racially or religiously 
aggravated

41 13 12 66 149 638

Robbery 14 9 20 43 128 532

Violence against the 
person

725 369 382 1476 5559 14050

Total Crime 1476 990 903 3369 14553 42881

ASB reports 499 183 263 945 3930 14919

The above table documents some of the key crime and ASB figures on a rolling 12 
month basis at the end of May 2016.  The first three columns are by individual ward.  
Column 4 shows the figures for the combined neighbourhood partnership area.  
Column 5 represents figures for the 5 neighbourhood partnership areas covering 
Bristol South, and lastly column 6 details corresponding figures for Bristol as a 
whole.
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Community Safety Report

Recommendation:

a) To note contents of the report.



In terms of total crime, Filwood (44%) continues to hold the lions share across the 
neighbourhood partnership area with Knowle (30%) second;
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As before, Filwood also accounts for the greater proportion of ASB reports (52%).
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Neighbourhood team news

There have been a couple of changes to make you aware of.  The Windmill Hill ward 
will move, for policing purposes only, from the Filwood & Knowle area.  It will now 
form part of our Bristol South West team, which comprises the wards of Greater 
Bedminster, Bishopsworth & Windmill Hill.  Caroline Crane is the new sergeant for 
that area, and your beat managers / PCSOs remain as before.

In relation to Filwood & Knowle, these wards are now combined with the Hartcliffe 
wards (again, strictly for policing purposes) to form the Bristol South Central team.  
This combines the two areas of strategic high demand (Hartcliffe & Filwood), which 
will now have three sergeants.

Pc Rog Ibrahim is currently undertaking an attachment to the Investigations team 
(previously known as CID).  PCSO Amy Snell has left to pursue a full-time career 
with the Catch 22 team.  Two new PCSOs arrive in late August, and further will 
arrive by the end of the year.


